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Senator Josh Green, Chair  

Senator Stanley Chang, Vice Chair 
 Committee on Human Services 

 
 

Submitted on Behalf of the Democratic Party of Hawaii 
 

 The Democratic Party of Hawai‘i supports SB964 “Relating to Homeless Shelters” which 
will authorize funding for emergency shelters for the homeless. The intent of this legislation is 
consistent with the Democratic Party of Hawai‘i’s legislative priority to provide housing 
and outreach to the homeless.  
 
 

Respectfully submitted,  

 
                        /s/ Tim Vandeveer    (tim@hawaiidemocrats.org)  

               Chair of the Democratic Party of Hawai‘i 
     /s/ Marie (Dolly) Strazar    (hilomds@gmail.com) 
     Vice Chair of the Democratic Party of Hawai‘i 
 
     /s/ Margaret Wille     (margaretwille@mac.com) 
                /s/ Sean Smith            (simashang@yahoo.com) 
     Legislative Committee Co-Chairs    
 



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Sunday, February 5, 2017 2:38 PM 
To: HMS Testimony 
Cc: dylanarm@hawaii.edu 
Subject: *Submitted testimony for SB964 on Feb 6, 2017 15:10PM* 
 

SB964 
Submitted on: 2/5/2017 
Testimony for HMS on Feb 6, 2017 15:10PM in Conference Room 016 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 
Hearing 

Dylan P. Armstrong Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Friday, February 3, 2017 10:02 PM 
To: HMS Testimony 
Cc: rkailianu57@gmail.com 
Subject: Submitted testimony for SB964 on Feb 6, 2017 15:10PM 
 

SB964 
Submitted on: 2/3/2017 
Testimony for HMS on Feb 6, 2017 15:10PM in Conference Room 016 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 
Hearing 

Rachel L. Kailianu Individual Support Yes 

 
 
Comments: Strongly support 
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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